
 

Jolly Phonics 
We will continue to introduce new letter 

sounds and accompanying rhymes.   
Don’t forget you can watch the Jolly 

Phonics songs on YouTube. They love singing 
them in Nursery! 

  
 

 

 
 

 Summer Ready! 
 

We are ready and waiting for the warmer 
weather. Please provide your child with sun 
cream, a sun hat and named water bottle so 
that they can enjoy the weather safely.  
Please ensure they are labelled with your 
child’s name. Thank you.  
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NURSERY NEWS 
July 2025 

DIARY DATES 
7-11th Graduation fun week 

11th Blue colour day – dress in bule   

 

 
 

 
INTERNATIONAL CUISINE 

 

1st July 
Canada – Meat Pie & Veg 

Pancakes with Maple Syrup 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Pre School Graduation 
We will be celebrating the children’s 
graduation from Monkey and Lion 
room during our Graduation Week.            
(7th -11th July)  

We are planning a week of activities 
and celebrations for the children. 

We would like to take this opportunity 
to wish them all the very best as they 
begin their next chapter. We will miss 
them all very much xx 

Parent/Carer Evening 

Our Parent/Carer evening has been 
cancelled. The purpose of the 

evening was to visit your child’s 
next room. You can still do this 

before they transition to their new 
room. Just contact the office to 
arrange this or if it quiet on drop 

off ask the staff on the door.  

 

 

 

FLYING START 

We are in the process of registering 
to be a Flying Start setting for 2 

year olds. 
 

This means your child will be eligible 
for funding the term after they are 
2. The funding will be deducted from 

your invoice total. 
 

We will provide more details once 
we have them. Watch this space. 

 
Please visit for more info 

https://www.bridgend.gov.uk/.../children.../fly
ing-start/ 

 

Starting School Nursery 

Please let us know which school they 
will be attending and a starting date, 

once you have been informed.  
 

If you know the date of your last day 
at nursery please inform the office. 

 
We can then prepare information to 
help support the transition into their 
new school. We also welcome school 

staff to the setting to visit your child. 
Thank you in advance. 


